IRVINGTON GRADE SCHOOL BOARD OF EDUCATION
REGULAR SESSION
SEPTEMBER 21, 2020

The Irvington Grade School Board of Education met in regular session on September 21, 2020. Present
for the meeting were Supt. David Schulte, Justin Elms, Steve Tatjenhorst, Gera Sims, Tabatha Jentsch,
Whitney Mayoral, and Janice Tiemann.

A motion was made by Jentsch and seconded by Tiemann to approve the minutes from the regular and
executive session of the August 17, 2020 board meeting. Motion passed 5-0.

A motion was made by Mayoral and seconded by Tiemann that the Treasurer’s report for the month of
August 2020 be approved as presented. Motion passed 5-0.

A motion was made by Tiemann and seconded by Jentsch to approve the bills as presented for payment.
Motion passed 5-0.

A motion was made by Jentsch and seconded by Mayoral to approve the Superintendents report as
presented. Motion passed 5-0.

A motion was made by Mayoral and seconded by Jentsch that the first reading of policy updates be
approved. Motion passed 5-0.

A motion was made by Mayoral and seconded by Tiemann that the surplus items be disposed of. Motion
passed 5-0.

A motion was made by Jentsch and seconded by Mayoral that the proposal from GFI Digital be approved
with the color copier option. Motion passed 5-0.

A motion was made by Tiemann and seconded by Jentsch that Angela Lalli be approved for the floater
teacher position. Motion passed 5-0.

A motion was made by Jentsch and seconded by Mayoral that the meeting be adjourned at 7:36 p.m.
Motion passed 5-0.

Sandra Neabuhr, President Gera Sims, Secretary



